
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

05 December 2013 

MARIKANA COMMISSION TAKES A YEAR-END RECESS UNTIL MONDAY, 06 JANUARY 2014 

The Marikana Commission will today take a recess and will reconvene on the 06th of January 2014. 

Advocate Mathew Chaskalson, SC, is expected to continue cross-examining Brigadier Calitz from the 

South African Police Service (SAPS). The witness will carry on giving testimony at the Commission 

when it resumes in 2014. 

The Commission will resume hearings at 09:00 in Centurion. 

Ends… 

Issued by the Marikana Commission of Inquiry 

For more information contact: 

Adv. Phuti Setati (Secretary) 

Cell: 083 450 3362  


